
Antonia Hover 

[correspondence^^ 
6/23/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 05107.-2025 

From: Shonna McCray 
Sent: Monday, June 23, 2025 8:44 AM 
To: Consumer Correspondence 
Subject: FW: Support of FPL - Consumer Contact Form - #1472853C 

Good morning, 

Please add to Docket 20250011. 

Thanks, 
Shonna 

From: Kelly Smallridge <ksmallridge@bdb.org> 
Sent: Thursday, June 19, 2025 12:47 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact^PSCSTATE1FLLIS> 
Subject: Support of FPL 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

As the CEO of the Business Development Board of Palm Beach County, I want to express our strong support 
for Florida Power & Light and the critical role they play in driving economic growth in our region. 

Our efforts to diversify the economy — through targeted industries such as aviation, aerospace, manufacturing, 
logistics, distribution, and fintech — depend heavily on the availability of reliable, affordable, and responsive 
utility services. FPL has been an outstanding partner in meeting the needs of both new and expanding 
companies. Their commitment to innovation, reliability, and fair rates makes Palm Beach County an attractive 
destination for corporate investment and job creation. 

It is essential that FPL continues to operate at the highest level, as their service directly impacts our ability to 
attract and retain industries that fuel long-term economic prosperity. We also need to make sure that our utility 
infrastructure is updated and properly maintained. We are grateful for their partnership and fully support their 
plans for future growth and continued excellence. 

Sincerely, 

Kelly Smallridge 
President and CEO 
Business Development Board of Palm Beach County, Inc. 
310 Evemia Street 
West Palm Beach, FL 33401 
561.835.1008 
Ksmallridge@bdb.org 
www.bdb.org 
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